
 
 

St. Emily School FSA Sponsors  

Popsicles in the Park 

 

For all incoming PreK 3, 4, and Kindergarteners and parents: 
 

Kicking off the school year can be exciting and nerve-racking for both the 

children and the parents.  We’d like to help ease those nerves by inviting 

you and your little one(s)  to join us at the park to meet a few of the 

friendly faces they will be seeing in the coming weeks.   Parents from 

FSA (Family School Association) will be there to pass out some cool 

treats and to answer any questions you may have about St. Emily School 

and the upcoming year.     
 

Kindergarteners:    Sunday, July 27th at 10:30-11:30am 

PreK 3-year-olds: Sunday, August 3rd at 10:30-11:30 am 

PreK 4-year-olds: Sunday, August 10th at 10:30-11:30 am 
 

Where: The kindergarteners will meet at the playground on the 

west side of school.  The PreK 3 and 4-year-olds will meet at 

the PreK playground in the back (north) of the school to the left 

(east) of the gym.    
 

Please email FSA President, Jen Kottra Jenkottra@yahoo.com with any 

questions!   

We look forward to seeing you there! 
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